
Bramhall and Cheadle Hulme South Area Committee 

Supplement to Report 

 

Supplemental update to the report on the review of polling districts, polling places 

and polling stations to provide the Committee with details of representations received 

for the wards mentioned in the report. The below figures were up to date as of 

Thursday 28 July 2022. 

 

Bramhall North  

No submissions have been received. 

 

Bramhall South & Woodford  

Representations have been made to move roads from polling districts BS2, BS3, and 

BS5 into BS4, citing concerns of the size of allocated polling station Fords Lane 

Evangelical Church.  

Further submissions suggested moving some polling district boundaries away from 

the middle of main roads and along back gardens where necessary.  

 

Cheadle Hulme South  

Representations were made to combine polling districts CS3 and CS8 into one 

district and to send all electors in said district to vote at the Cheadle Hulme 

Methodist Church, and to combine CS6 and CS7 into one district served by a new 

polling station.  

 

Heald Green  

No submissions have been received.  

 

Norbury & Woodsmoor  

One positive submission has been received regarding the mobile polling station at 

Dean Moor Road (NW4 and NW7). 

A neutral submission was received regarding Moorfield Primary School (NW3).  

Representations were made suggesting a new polling district, created by splitting 

district NW3 along the railway line, with no change to the polling station at which 

electors voted.  

 


